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  Pop Music and the Press Steve Jones,2002 Since the 1950s, writing about
popular music has become a staple of popular culture.Rolling Stone,Vibe,
andThe Sourceas well as music columns in major newspapers target consumers
who take their music seriously. Rapidly proliferating fanzines, websites, and
internet discussion groups enable virtually anyone to engage in popular music
criticism. Until now, however, no one has tackled popular music criticism as
a genre of journalism with a particular history and evolution.Pop Music and
the Presslooks at the major publications and journalists who have shaped this
criticism, influencing the public's ideas about the music's significance and
quality. The contributors to the volume include academics and journalists;
several wear both hats, and some are musicians as well. Their essays
illuminate the complex relationships of the music industry, print media,
critical practice, and rock culture. (And they repeatedly dispel the notion
that being a journalist is the next best thing to being a rock star.) Author
note:Steve Jonesis Professor of Communication at the University of Illinois,
Chicago. Among his books areCyberSociety: Computer-Mediated Communication and
Community(editor) andRock Formation: Popular Music, Technology, and Mass
Communication.
  Making Music American E. Douglas Bomberger,2018-11-01 The year 1917 was
unlike any other in American history, or in the history of American music.
The United States entered World War I, jazz burst onto the national scene,
and the German musicians who dominated classical music were forced from the
stage. As the year progressed, New Orleans natives Nick LaRocca and Freddie
Keppard popularized the new genre of jazz, a style that suited the frantic
mood of the era. African-American bandleader James Reese Europe accepted the
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challenge of making the band of the Fifteenth New York Infantry into the best
military band in the country. Orchestral conductors Walter Damrosch and Karl
Muck met the public demand for classical music while also responding to new
calls for patriotic music. Violinist Fritz Kreisler, pianist Olga Samaroff,
and contralto Ernestine Schumann-Heink gave American audiences the best of
Old-World musical traditions while walking a tightrope of suspicion because
of their German sympathies. Before the end of the year, the careers of these
eight musicians would be upended, and music in America would never be the
same. Making Music American recounts the musical events of this tumultuous
year month by month from New Year's Eve 1916 to New Year's Day 1918. As the
story unfolds, the lives of these eight musicians intersect in surprising
ways, illuminating the transformation of American attitudes toward music both
European and American. In this unsettled time, no one was safe from
suspicion, but America's passion for music made the rewards high for those
who could balance musical skill with diplomatic savvy.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2003-08 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2001-07 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
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published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  Killing Me Softly Charles Fox,2010-08-27 Charles Fox has composed more than
100 motion picture and television scores, among them the themes of many
iconic series, including Happy Days, Laverne & Shirley, Love, American Style,
and Love Boat. Twice nominated for the Academy Award and a two-time Emmy
winner, Fox has also written music for the concert hall and the ballet. Among
the hundreds of songs he has written is the Grammy Award-winning Killing Me
Softly with His Song, a number one record in just about every country in the
world, by two different artists: Roberta Flack in 1973 and the Fugees, 20
years later. In this memoir, Fox recounts his development as a musician,
beginning with his formal music education in Paris. From letters he wrote
home between 1959 and 1961, Fox recounts his studies under the tutelage of
the most renowned music composition teacher of the 20th century, Nadia
Boulanger, whose influence Fox carried throughout his entire professional
career. Following his return to the states, Fox describes the cornerstone
events of his musical and personal life. He reflects on the highlights of his
career, working with some of the greatest names in entertainment, film,
television, and records, including Jim Croce, Barry Manilow, Lena Horne, and
Fred Astaire. Inducted into the Songwriters Hall of Fame in 2004 and a
recipient of the Lifetime Achievement Award from the Society of Composers &
Lyricists, Fox's memoir is a compelling story of a musician and composer
whose work continues to entertain and inspire listeners around the world.
  The Beautiful Music All Around Us Stephen Wade,2012-08-10 The Beautiful
Music All Around Us presents the extraordinarily rich backstories of thirteen
performances captured on Library of Congress field recordings between 1934
and 1942 in locations reaching from Southern Appalachia to the Mississippi
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Delta and the Great Plains. Including the children's play song Shortenin'
Bread, the fiddle tune Bonaparte's Retreat, the blues Another Man Done Gone,
and the spiritual Ain't No Grave Can Hold My Body Down, these performances
were recorded in kitchens and churches, on porches and in prisons, in hotel
rooms and school auditoriums. Documented during the golden age of the Library
of Congress recordings, they capture not only the words and tunes of
traditional songs but also the sounds of life in which the performances were
embedded: children laugh, neighbors comment, trucks pass by. Musician and
researcher Stephen Wade sought out the performers on these recordings, their
families, fellow musicians, and others who remembered them. He reconstructs
the sights and sounds of the recording sessions themselves and how the music
worked in all their lives. Some of these performers developed musical
reputations beyond these field recordings, but for many, these tracks
represent their only appearances on record: prisoners at the Arkansas State
Penitentiary jumping on the Library's recording machine in a rendering of
Rock Island Line; Ora Dell Graham being called away from the schoolyard to
sing the jump-rope rhyme Pullin' the Skiff; Luther Strong shaking off a
hungover night in jail and borrowing a fiddle to rip into Glory in the
Meetinghouse. Alongside loving and expert profiles of these performers and
their locales and communities, Wade also untangles the histories of these
iconic songs and tunes, tracing them through slave songs and spirituals,
British and homegrown ballads, fiddle contests, gospel quartets, and labor
laments. By exploring how these singers and instrumentalists exerted their
own creativity on inherited forms, amplifying tradition's gifts, Wade shows
how a single artist can make a difference within a democracy. Reflecting
decades of research and detective work, the profiles and abundant photos in
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The Beautiful Music All Around Us bring to life largely unheralded
individuals--domestics, farm laborers, state prisoners, schoolchildren,
cowboys, housewives and mothers, loggers and miners--whose music has become
part of the wider American musical soundscape. The paperback edition does not
include an accompanying CD.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2007-10 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  Music Cultures in the United States Ellen Koskoff,2005 'Music in the United
States' is a basic textbook for any introduction to American music course.
Each American music culture is covered with an introductory article and case
studies of the featured culture.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,1998-06 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  How Music Works John Powell,2010-11-03 Any readers whose love of music has
somehow not led them to explore the technical side before will surely find
the result a thoroughly accessible, and occasionally revelatory,
primer.—Seattle Post-Intelligencer What makes a musical note different from
any other sound? How can you tell if you have perfect pitch? Why do ten
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violins sound only twice as loud as one? Do your Bob Dylan albums sound
better on CD vinyl? John Powell, a scientist and musician, answers these
questions and many more in How Music Works, an intriguing and original guide
to acoustics. In a clear and engaging voice, Powell leads you on a
fascinating journey through the world of music, with lively discussions of
the secrets behind harmony timbre, keys, chords, loudness, musical
composition, and more. From how musical notes came to be (you can thank a
group of stodgy men in 1939 London for that one), to how scales help you
memorize songs, to how to make and oboe from a drinking straw, John Powell
distills the science and psychology of music with wit and charm.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,1999-01 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  Being Musically Attuned Erik Wallrup,2015-02-28 Listening according to mood
is likely to be what most people do when they listen to music. We want to
take part in, or even be part of, the emerging world of the musical work.
Using the sources of musical history and philosophy, Erik Wallrup explores
this extremely vague and elusive phenomenon, which is held to be fundamental
to musical hearing. Wallrup unfolds the untold musical history of the German
word for ‘mood’, Stimmung, which in the 19th century was abundant in the
musical aesthetics of the German-Austrian sphere. Martin Heidegger’s much-
discussed philosophy of Stimmung is introduced into the field of music,
allowing Wallrup to realise fully the potential of the concept. Mood in
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music, or, to be more precise, musical attunement, should not be seen as a
peculiar kind of emotionality, but that which constitutes fundamentally the
relationship between listener and music. Exploring mood, or attunement, is
indispensable for a thorough understanding of the act of listening to music.
  Ralph Peer and the Making of Popular Roots Music Barry Mazor,2014-11-01
This is the first biography of Ralph Peer, the adventurous—even
revolutionary—A&R man and music publisher who changed the breadth and flavor
of popular music in the United States and around the world. It is the story
of the life and 50-year career of the man who was crucial in discovering star
musicians and establishing the genres of blues, jazz, country, gospel, and
Latin music. It tracks Peer's role in such groundbreaking episodes as
recording the record that sparked the blues craze, the first country
recording sessions with Fiddlin' John Carson, his discovery of Jimmie Rodgers
and the Carter Family at the famed Bristol Sessions, the popularizing of
Latin American music during World War II, and the postwar transformation of
music on the airwaves that set the stage for the dominance of R&B, country,
and rock music.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2008-01 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  How to Think Music Harriet Ayer Seymour,1915
  Music and the Racial Imagination Ronald M. Radano,Philip V. Bohlman,2000-12
A specter lurks in the house of music, and it goes by the name of race, write
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Ronald Radano and Philip Bohlman in their introduction. Yet the intimate
relationship between race and music has rarely been examined by contemporary
scholars, most of whom have abandoned it for the more enlightened notions of
ethnicity and culture. Here, a distinguished group of contributors confront
the issue head on. Representing an unusually broad range of academic
disciplines and geographic regions, they critically examine how the
imagination of race has influenced musical production, reception, and
scholarly analysis, even as they reject the objectivity of the concept
itself. Each essay follows the lead of the substantial introduction, which
reviews the history of race in European and American, non-Western and global
musics, placing it within the contexts of the colonial experience and the
more recent formation of world music. Offering a bold, new revisionist agenda
for musicology in a postmodern, postcolonial world, this book will appeal to
students of culture and race across the humanities and social sciences.
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2000-11 CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer
magazine to include a bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication for the
emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews,
reviews, and special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs
by well-established bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
published by CMJ Network, Inc.
  Erik Satie: Music, Art and Literature Dr Caroline Potter,2013-10-28 Erik
Satie (1866-1925) was a quirky, innovative and enigmatic composer whose
impact has spread far beyond the musical world. As an artist active in
several spheres - from cabaret to religion, from calligraphy to poetry and
playwriting - and collaborator with some of the leading avant-garde figures
of the day, including Cocteau, Picasso, Diaghilev and René Clair, he was one
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of few genuinely cross-disciplinary composers. His artistic activity, during
a tumultuous time in the Parisian art world, situates him in an especially
exciting period, and his friendships with Debussy, Stravinsky and others
place him at the centre of French musical life. He was a unique figure whose
art is immediately recognisable, whatever the medium he employed. Erik Satie:
Music, Art and Literature explores many aspects of Satie's creativity to give
a full picture of this most multifaceted of composers. The focus is on
Satie's philosophy and psychology revealed through his music; Satie's
interest in and participation in artistic media other than music, and Satie's
collaborations with other artists. This book is therefore essential reading
for anyone interested in the French musical and cultural scene of the late
nineteenth and early twentieth century.
  Music and Morals Hugh Reginald Haweis,1871
  The Cartoon Music Book Daniel Goldmark,Yuval Taylor,2002-11 The popularity
of cartoon music, from Carl Stalling's work for Warner Bros. to Disney sound
tracks and The Simpsons' song parodies, has never been greater. This lively
and fascinating look at cartoon music's past and present collects
contributions from well-known music critics and cartoonists, and interviews
with the principal cartoon composers. Here Mark Mothersbaugh talks about his
music for Rugrats, Alf Clausen about composing for The Simpsons, Carl
Stalling about his work for Walt Disney and Warner Bros., Irwin Chusid about
Raymond Scott's work, Will Friedwald about Casper the Friendly Ghost, Richard
Stone about his music for Animaniacs, Joseph Lanza about Ren and Stimpy, and
much, much more.
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